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The ERS Congress 2024 took place in the stunning city of Vienna 
form the 7th to 11th of September and was a fantastic success. The 
NEuroCOUGH meeting held on the 8th was a great chance to 
present what we have achieved so far, what the future holds for this 
thriving study and gave delegates an opportunity to chat and ask 
questions of our presenters. 

Prof Lorcan McGarvey welcomed everyone to the meeting before 
handing over to the presenters, Dr Sean Parker, Dr Peter Cho, Prof 
Alyn Morice and Prof Woo-Jung Song, Claire Williams and a 
presentation from Prof Surinder Birring. 



The keen interest shown from possible new sites has now been 
progressed to the stage of onboarding and these sites should be 
actively recruiting soon. 

 

 

 

Poster presentation at the ERS Congress 2024 Dr Peter Cho 

 



Currently 951 patients have been recruited to the registry and a 
further 342 have returned for the 12-month follow-up 
appointments.  

With 12 sites open and a possible 8 more to join NEuroCOUGH 
2025 is shaping up to be a busy and productive year! 

 

The upcoming ELF conference on Chronic Cough will be held on 
the 26th of October from 11:00 – 13:30 CEST (10:00 – 12:30 BST) and 
you can register here:  



https://europeanlung.org/en/get-involved/events/chronic-cough-
patient-conference-2024/

With a full schedule including presentations and Q&A panels. 
Programme available:  

https://europeanlung.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Draft-
Chronic-Cough-Patient-Conference-Programme-2024-CEST.pdf 

https://europeanlung.org/wp-content/uploads/2024/10/Draft-
Chronic-Cough-Patient-Conference-Programme-2024-BST.pdf 

 

 

 

 

 

Site Baseline Patients Recruited 12-month Follow-up Patients 
Belfast 151 59 
Hull 109 52 
KCL 136 60 
Brompton 62 17 
Manchester 29 15 
Northumbria 69 32 
Toulouse 193 36 
Frankfurt 23 13 
Warsaw 125 47 
Zwolle 2 0 
Barcelona 32 12 

 



 


